
Mrs . Eileen rlcCarthy 
Publications Distribution Section 
Editorial and Distribution Division 
Smithsonian Institution 
Washinp;t on • D. C. 

Dear Mrs . McCarthy: 

Route 1 
Kimberly , Idaho 83341 

April 1 , 1967 

Would it be possible for me to subscribe to, or be put on 
the mailing list to receive the BAE bulletins and/or SMithsonian 
Contributions to Anthropology and/or Annual Reports or th~ Smith­
sonian? Senator Frank Church has sent me some or thB annual 
reports, but I have none of the BAE bulletins. If it 1~ possible 
to get some of the older ones, I would a ppre ciqte a list or those 
available and the cost. 

I am currently a member of the faculty of Ii~r.o State Univ . 
at Pocatello, work ing at my home at the above ad1rRss. I arn work­
ing with Dr. Earl Swanson under an NSF grant to compil8 a history 
of the lithic techniques of the pri~itive peopl~s. and feel thqt 
these bull3tins would be of great help to me as a reference. 

Any information you can g ive me regarding obtaining th 1se 
cooks will be greatly appreciated and may I take this op , ortunity 
to thank you in advance for any help you may ~i ve me . 

Yours very truly, 

Don E. Cr8.btree 
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